
PIC SB Political Directors begin two-day session

Political Directors of the Peace Implementation Council (PIC) Steering Board (SB) began their two-day session via
video conference today.

On the first day, the PIC SB met with mayors of Sarajevo, Banja Luka and Mostar, as well as leadership of the Brčko
District Government and Assembly.

The communiqué of the PIC SB will be delivered to the media and published on the OHR website on Wednesday,
following the completion of the session.

https://www.ohr.int/pic-sb-political-directors-begin-two-day-session-3/

